
May 15, 2024 
 

Friant just called and notified us the contractor on the FKC was able to place the dirt diversion 
they needed to place with the current flows in the canal. They no longer are going to require 
Pixley to shutdown. We will keep running and it is anticipated that the current run will last 
through May 28, unless the Bureau makes changes to the allocation. 

 

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eric Limas 

General Manager 
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